
 

December 17, 2014 Chapter Meeting 

Meeting was called to order by President Troy Lee. 

Treasurer Aaron Erickson stated that we currently have $862.79 in our account. 

The leadership team will be updated by the end of the week by union rep Patrick Silvernale on the status 
of the collective bargaining agreement for 2015. 

There was a 6.98% increase in medical premiums for 2015. This falls under the 7% the County agreed to 
cover resulting in no increased premiums for members. 

On the Job Rotational Pilot Program, Troy Lee is to follow up with Chris Brown from the County and 
report back to the leadership group. 

Mike Manley made a motion to spend up to $150 to purchase food (pizza) and beverages with money 
from the chapter account for the next chapter meeting to entice more members to show up. Aaron 
Erickson seconded the motion.  The motion passed unanimously. 

There was discussion about County purchased personal equipment. Leadership plans to add this topic to 
the next Labor/Management agenda in 2015. 

Troy Lee and Patrick Silvernale are to meet with Debbie Young to discuss the seniority list on January 13. 

The meeting was adjourned. 


